Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480

Middietown, Peninsylvania 17057
717 944 4041

August 5, 1980
TLL 382

™I Program Office

Attn: B. Snyder, Director

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit II (TMI-2)
Docket No. 50-320
Operating License No. DPR-73
Technical Specification Change Request No. 24

Our letter to you, TLL 372, dated July 31, 1980, transmitted Technical
Specification Change Request No. 24 requesting amendment to Appendix A of
Operating License No. DPR-73.

During development of this document, several lines of information were
inadvertently omitted from the section "Safety Evaluation Justifying Change".
To rectify this omission we are enclosing three signed originals (sixty
conformed copies sent separately) of the preamble to the Technical Specifica~-
tion Change Request. Also enclosed is one signed copy of Certificate of
Services for Proposed Technical Specification Change Request No. 24 to the
chief executives of the township and county in which the facility is located.

We regret this error.

Sincerely

R. nold

Sr. Vice President
RCA:1h

Enclosures: 1) Technical Specification Change Request No. 24 (Preamble)

2) Certificate of Service for Technical Specification
Change Request No. 24
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